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April 21, 2017 

 

Mr. Samuel Halpern 

2202 Popkins Lane 

Alexandria, Virginia 22307 

 

Dear Sam: 

 

Mary and I would like to thank you again for coming in and generously spending your time with 

us.  It was a pleasure to meet you and I very much enjoyed and profited from our discussion. 

 

Roy Godson forwarded to me a copy of The Myths Surrounding James Angleton -- which I 

promptly read.  I have taken the advice you gave on page 27 and have ordered a copy of Robin 

Wink’s book from the Library of Congress (which I hope arrives in time for my weekend 

reading). 

 

I hope that we can stay in touch. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

Dr. T. Jeremy Gunn 

Chief, Analysis and Review 
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